Moorestown High School

350 Bridgeboro Road Moorestown, NJ 08057 (856) 778-6610 Fax (856) 722-8983 www.mtps.com

Andrew Seibel, Principal

Robert McGough, Assistant Principal Don Williams, Assistant Principal



Scrip Fundraising Has Arrived!

March, 2013

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students:

A new and exciting fundraising program called 'SCRIP' is available at Moorestown High School. We have developed a plan to help reduce the overall cost of the Senior Class Trip. Now each individual student can raise money toward their cost of the trip without buying unwanted items, without selling door-to-door, and with no extra cost to you.

How It Works

SCRIP is a gift certificate/gift card program. Our school is able to purchase gift cards from hundreds of retailers nationwide at a discount, which you can then buy at face value. The difference is our profit, which will be credited back to individual student accounts. These are the same gift cards that you would purchase if you went to a gift card kiosk or the retailer directly. The big difference now is, by purchasing these gift cards from the high school before you shop for your everyday items - like groceries, gas, clothes, restaurants – we raise money to help keep the tradition of the Senior Class Trip alive.

Why This Is Different

Our goals is to reduce the overall cost of the Senior Class Trip, while offering a program where each child is rewarded for their efforts. Unlike other fundraising programs, SCRIP is a group managed program where individuals receive credit for their efforts. A full brochure of the gift cards available will be maintained on the high school's website. Next to each store are the values of the gift cards offered through our program. You will be able to order as many of these gift cards as you wish and we will credit each student with proceeds from the sales associated to their name. We will apply 75% of what each student raises toward the cost of their Senior Class Trip.

How to Participate

Simply return the attached order form with your check to the school store or office by the end of 12th period on Monday. Our orders will be placed within 24-48 hours and you will receive a call when your gift cards arrive. Orders will then be available for pick up in the school store or main office.

We encourage you to take advantage of the benefits offered by this on-going fundraiser. We expect this to be a year-round opportunity offering students a direct subsidy toward their Senior Class Trip. If you have questions, please contact the principal's office at 856-778-6610 x12001. As always, thank you in advance for your support!

Sincerely.

Andrew Seibel Principal